
Tulip Hill Citizens Association  

Spring / Summer Meeting – June 30, 2013 

Minutes 

_____________________________ 
 

The spring / summer Tulip Hill Citizens Association (THCA) meeting took place on June 30, 2013, 

December 9, 2012, at the home of Janet Mischler.  (Thank you very much for hosting the meeting!)  

Liza Aronie, President of THCA, called the meeting to order. 

 

Introductions.  Those present at the meeting introduced themselves. 

 

New Houses.  Some new houses are going up in the neighborhood.  A concern was raised over 

potential street blockages. 

  

THCA Dues.  THCA is a voluntary association.  Ideas were discussed to increase the percentage of 

Tulip Hill households paying dues.  A couple of people indicated the important of letting 

neighborhood members understand the importance of paying dues to ensure neighborhood 

landscaping, etc. 

 

THCA Dues Proceeds.  The THCA dues go to landscaping the neighborhood entrances and signs, 

among other things. 

 

Lyme’s Disease.  There have been a fair number of Tulip Hill cases of Lyme’s disease, from ticks 

apparently picked up in the neighborhood.  In fact, 4 cases were mentioned at the meeting, with other 

cases possible.  Neighborhood residents were urged to exercise care when gardening, or simply 

walking outdoors. 

 

Bus Stop Trash Receptacles.  A suggestion was made for trash receptacles at bus stops. 

 

A motion to adjourn was raised and seconded. 

 

 

________________________   

Elizabeth Thede 

Secretary, Tulip Hill Citizens Association 


